PUBLIC HEARINGS

LOUDON CITY COUNCIL June 18, 2012

Public Hearings were held before the Loudon City Council on June 18, 2012 in the Council Meeting Room. Those present for the public hearings were Mayor Judy Keller, Council Members Mike Cartwright, Judy Jones, Lynn Millsaps, and Jimmy Parks. Also present were City Manager Lynn Mills, and Secretary Meghan Hull. There were three residents present. City Attorney Joe Ford, Vicky Newman with the *News Herald*, and Stephanie Smallen from LCTV3 were present for the last public hearing.

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF LOUDON, TENNESSEE ADOPTING THE ANNUAL BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING JULY 1, 2012 AND ENDING JUNE 30, 2013

Mayor Keller called the public hearing to order at 7:20 P.M. She called for comments or questions regarding the ordinance.

There were none. Mayor Keller closed the public hearing at 7:21 P.M.

SETTING THE TAX RATE FOR TAX YEAR 2012

Mayor Keller called the public hearing to order at 7:25 P.M. She called for comments or questions regarding the ordinance.

There were none.	e. Mayor Keller closed the public hearing at 7:26 P.M.	
Recorder		Mayor